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Dear Parent/Carer 

  
From today it is no longer necessary for students to get a PCR test if they are identified as a close 
contact of a confirmed case.  They are now expected to carry out daily LFTs for seven days and can 
continue to attend College as long as these are negative. 
  
Students will only need to self-isolate and get a PCR test if they either: 

• Have one of the three Covid symptoms.  
• Return a positive result on a LFT. 

 Full details of these changes can be found here on the Government website. 
  
Yours faithfully 

  
Tim Darby 

  
Deputy Principal 
Linton Village College 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/daily-rapid-testing-for-covid-19-contacts-launches-this-week?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-notifications&utm_source=4696fbf9-a24c-4cfe-93c7-5202f6faec7f&utm_content=immediately

